
Grambling State University Form B2 – Chancellor’s Data Report Narrative (10/2023) Reporting: 

The October 2023 Chancellor’s Data Report reflects the number of Responsible Employees at Grambling  

State University and the number of Responsible Employees who have completed the Board of Regents’ 

Power-Based Violence Annual Training as of this reporting. As of this report (10/2023), 350 (61%) of 

Grambling State University’s 572 Responsible Employees have completed the BOR’s Responsible 

Employees Training. The Board of Regents requires the Responsible Employees training to be completed 

by the end of each calendar year. 




